Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 19037 - 2019/6316/L & 2019/5890/P - Dr Williams Library 14 Gordon Square
WC1H 0AR

From: Mike staff <[

Sent: 21 January 2021 11:01

To: Henry, Kate <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Jeremy Stacy _wson (development), Barry <Barry.Dawson@camden.gov.uk>;
Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 19037 - 2019/6316/L & 2019/5890/P - Dr Williams Library 14 Gordon Square WC1H OAR

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Henry — further to my email of 17/3/20 and in order to update you, we have been in contact with the applicant
in order to go through the concerns which we raised with you and overall the church’s Trustees are satisfied that
suitable measures will be put in hand to deal with any of the technical concerns raised. As such the Trustees withdraw
their objection.

Kind regards

Michael Staff ARB AABC (Architect Accredited in Building Conservation) - Director

nyesaunders

CHARTERED ARCHITECTS

3 Church Street, Godalming, Surrey. GU7 1EQ
Tel]

Following Government guidance, Nye Saunders are working from home and avoiding face to face meetings where possible. We are
still contactable on the office telephone number between 9am and 5.30pm Monday to Friday and via email. Please avoid sending us
any correspondence in the post, as we may not receive it for sometime - please scan and email it if you can.
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